
 

   
 

 

January 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

In preparation for student placements for the 2025-26 school year, please review your family 
information in Skyward Family Access. Once logged in, click on Student Info, then Request 
Changes on the right side of the screen (see the sample screen view shown below). View 
each area to verify or update. When submitting a change, be sure to click “Save” at the 
bottom of each screen after entering updated information. Address changes should not be 
requested prior to your actual move. If your military status has changed, make those changes 
under Request Changes, Student Information. The Medication Permission form is in Family 
Access under Online Forms, if needed. 

 
If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield in September, use the Family 
Access Contact Us tab (upper right corner) to notify us of the city, state, and school where 
you will be moving or contact your child(ren)’s school office. 

 
If you have moved during the school year or will be moving before the start of the new 
school year and want your child to remain at the school they are currently attending OR if 
you are requesting your student attend a school other than their neighborhood school for the 
upcoming school year, complete the Intradistrict Student Transfer Request found on Family 
Access under Online Forms. Students approved in prior years do not need to reapply unless 
there has been a neighborhood school change. 

 
Students currently in 4K will be placed at their neighborhood school to attend kindergarten 
next school year. The Kindergarten Health and Eye Examination form found in Skyward 
Family Access under Online Forms should be completed by a physician before school 
begins. Your child’s open house information and teacher placement will be available on 
Family Access in mid-August. 
 
Current 6th grade students will receive further information from Marshfield Middle School.   

 
Use Contact Us at the top right of the Family Access Home screen to send us any questions 
you may have. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

         
Dr. Ryan Christianson 
Superintendent of Schools 

 



 

   
 

 

 

 


